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To: EURIG
From: Gordon Dunsire, Chair, Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA

Subject: Compilations of Works: Discussion paper

The JSC thanks EURIG for its additional comments on the general topic of compilations of
works and the addition of attributes to disambiguate authorized access points for works.

These topics were discussed by the JSC in relation to other proposals and discussion papers
submitted to its meeting in November 2014 as well as the current work on FR consolidation.

At this stage the JSC strategy is to set up a group to consider the topic of aggregations,
preferably in collaboration with the FRBR Review Group. Proposals, discussion papers, and
comments on this topic will be referred to the new group for its consideration, and the JSC
will pass on the concerns raised by EURIG.



